
May 27, 2021 

 

Dear Homeowner, 

Hopefully, this email finds you and family well. 

In anticipation of the summer, we would like to let you know of a few changes in 

Shul that will hopefully help in streamlining the davening and add to the decorum 

of the Shul. 

For the summer months only, we have decided to refrain from the weekly selling 

of the Aliyos. In addition, there will be no Mi Shebeirachs made for family members 

or friends except the one for the person who is oleh. Aliyos, Kibudim and Mi 

Shebeirachs during Yomim Toivim and Yomim Nora’im will be sold, as always. 

The Gabbaim will do their best to distribute the Aliyos fairly. Yahrtzeits for parents 

will off course will be honored. Please let us know before the summer starts which 

Parsha your Yahrtzeit falls on. 

To cover various expenses (maintenance, utilities, Kiddush), we respectfully ask 

you, whether davening in the Ashkenaz Shul, Sfard Shul or any other Minyan in 

Woodlake, to contribute $100 before the summer season starts. 

Checks can be made payable to Congregation Anshei Woodlake and mailed to:  

Yossie Segel 

3156 Bedford Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11210 

 

Thank You. 

The Shul Committee (Sendy Berger, Tommy Herman, Yossie Segel, Tommy 

Rosenthal) wishes you a most enjoyable summer. 

 


